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AGENDA 

 

I. Call to Order  

II. Roll Call  

III. Officer Reports 

•President: Town Hall Meeting Proposal-  President Jamian Watson proposed the idea of having 

a mock town hall meeting for students to attend. This town hall meeting will serve as a 

expediter for student questions and concerns because different departments on campus will be 

in attendance. SGA voted to have this town hall meeting but no specific date was discussed.  

• Vice President: Casual T-Shirt – Vice President Lambert discussed the idea of purchasing casual 

t-shirts for SGA. Students will be asked to pay for their own t-shirt because it is not mandatory. 

More details will come later. 

• Secretary: Methods of Communication- Secretary Eubanks has asked SGA members to 

communicate with her through email instead of “group me” when regarding absences. 

• Treasurer: Budget Review & SGA Shirts Update- Treasurer Rainey went over the new budget 

amount after the SGA retreat. She also elaborated on the new SGA shirts that will be purchased. 

They will be short sleeved polos and SGA members will not have to purchase them. 

 

IV. Chair Reports 



• Student Affairs: SGA “Meet & Greet” Proposal- The Student Affairs committee proposed the 

idea of having a SGA Meet & Greet on Mainstreet that will serve as the student body’s first time 

contact with the SGA senators. The student body voted to have this event. 

• Academic Affairs: The Student Affairs committee talked about future student concerns that 

they will be tackling including the lack of science tutors on campus and straws on campus. 

• Internal Affairs: Senator of the Month Proposal & SGA Thursdays- The Internal Affairs 

committee had two proposals this week. For the first one, Senator of the Month, they proposed 

the idea of having a senator of the month that will be chosen by the Cabinet. This award will 

create excitement in SGA and it will make members work a little harder. The second proposal, 

SGA Thursdays, will occur every Thursday on Mainstreet and it will be a recording of SGA 

members asking the student body questions about topics on campus. This will allow SGA to 

receive direct feedback from the students. Both of these proposals were approved. 

• Fiscal Affairs: Proposal- The Fiscal Affairs committee proposed the idea of having a Breast 

Cancer Awareness Tale on Mainstreet for the month of October. The table will have candy, trivia 

questions and a donation box. All donations will go to an organization called the “Pink Fund”. 

This event will be headed by Committee Chair Careese Coulzie. The proposal was voted on and 

approved. 

 

V. Old Business 

• Retreat Feedback- President Watson went over the feedback that was given on the surveys 
for the past SGA retreat. Overall the retreat was a success and minor changes will be made 
for the next one. 
 

• Voters Registration Table- President Watson talked about the results of the voter 
registration table. Over 70 people were registered to vote. 

VI. New Business 

• Appointing of Senate Lead, Fiscal Affairs Chair & Graduate Affairs Chair- Senators Eba and 

Careese, Mikelyn were appointed in to their new Cabinet positions. 

• Volunteer Opportunities: “Make a Difference Day” & Morrow Fall Festival- The E-board briefly 

discussed SGA being a participant in Make a Difference Day occurring on October 26th and the 

Morrow Fall Festival. 

 

VII. Student to Senator Talk- Student Kamar Johnson brought SGA 2 issues. First, he explained that SGA 

does not have the student concern boxes in visible areas. He also asked that we contact campus life 

about an issue concerning a storage room for student organizations. 

IX. Adjournment  

 



 


